

Central High School District of Westosha 24617 75th Street | Post Office Box 38 Salem, Wisconsin 53168

> 262.843.2321 www.westosha.ki2.wi.us

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Students at Central use their laptops for accessing curriculum materials, collaborating, and completing a variety of assignments and projects. It was indicated on registration forms that your household does not have internet access.

In an effort to address this need, Central High School will pilot overnight mobile hotspot checkouts through the library. It is the intention that these hotspots will be used for educational purposes and provide connectivity to learning materials for students who are otherwise unable to access these educational resources at home.

Students are required to comply with Central's Network and Internet Acceptable Use and Safety Policy. <u>Board Policy #7540.03</u> Each hotspot includes a CIPA compliant internet filter that is configured to limit student access to harmful and inappropriate Internet sites. As content filters are not 100% effective, parents and guardians are responsible for monitoring their child's use of the hotspot.

Hotspots are available for checkout from the library on a first come first serve basis following library procedures and policies. In order to share the availability of hotspots, students may not renew a hotspot already checked out to them. Damage, loss, or theft of the hotspot or its accessories should be reported the IT Department and will result in student fees based on repair or replacement costs.

 Internet access is not available in our area. We live in an area that is underserved by wir broadband/DSL service or quality access is cost prohibitive. My child has permission to checkout a mobile hotspot from the library. 	
Print Student Name	
Student Signature	Date
Parent/Guardian Signature	Date

Phone: (262)843-2321 ext. 261 I Fax: (262)843-4069 I Email: cronind@westosha.k12.wi.us